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Hot lunch menu: walking tacos, mandarin oranges, and a bar 
 

Hot lunch servers 
October 24: Ellen Brummel, Andria De Roon, Mary Vis, Kim Bleyenberg 
October 31: Audrey Meyer, Wendy Van Donge, Paige Andringa, Candice Andringa 
November 7: Katie Keizer, Ashley A. Brummel, Rochelle Gritters, Ashley R. Brummel 
November 14: Janae Van Maanen, Linette Mouw, Candi Vink, Tamara Davelaar 
 

BUSING: PLEASE CHECK THIS INFORMATION WEEKLY!!  
 

 21 22 
23 (2:30 

out) 24 25 28 

EAST Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 

NORTH Jennie / Jan Jennie / Lisa Ike / Lisa Ike/ Jan Ike / ______ Ike/ Jan 

SOUTH Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Denise * 2 Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin 

ROCK VALLEY Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken / _____ Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken / Laura 

VAN Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle 

 

Volleyball 
End of year tournament at Western is scheduled for this Saturday, October 26 - 8th grade team only 
 

From the AD 
We are looking for a basketball coach for the boys’ Junior High basketball team.  If you are interested, please contact 
Torrey at ad@hprcs.com. Thanks! 
 

School Fan Gear   

School Fan Gear - Don't forget to order your school shirts this week. 712 Designs will be taking your orders until 
Monday, October 28 at 11:59 P.M. You can also go to the following 
link: https://712customdesigns.com/collections/hull-protestant-reformed-christian-school. Show us your school 
support by ordering today! 
 

Ladies Guild Reimbursements 
Ladies Guild Committee members: please send your receipts to  hprcsladiesguild@gmail.com. Texts and email to 
my personal email are getting lost.  Thanks! Amber Van Maanen. 
 

4th/5th Chapel 
The 4th & 5th graders of Hull PRCS invite you to their chapel on Friday, October 25, at 8:45 AM in the Hull Prot. Ref. 
Church. Rev. Kleyn will speak on the theme of "Guarding our Tongues". Please join us as the students praise God 
through songs and recitations.  

Chapel cookies: Those assigned to 4th/5th grade chapel please have 4 dozen cookies to school by 8:10am on Friday. 
Thank-you! 
 

Picture Retakes 
Picture packets will be coming home with each student today. Retakes are schedule for this Friday, October 25 
beginning around 10:30. If you would like your child to do retakes, the RED slip & the pictures you ordered need to 
be brought back by this week Thursday, Oct. 24.  The QR code on the packet will give you the opportunity to order 
photos, or purchase additional photos.   

 

mailto:ad@hprcs.com
https://712customdesigns.com/collections/hull-protestant-reformed-christian-school
mailto:hprcsladiesguild@gmail.com


Honor Band Results 
Thirteen of our students auditioned for the Northwest Iowa Honor Band this past Saturday.  Our students all 

performed well and represented our school very well in the district.  Thank you students for your hours of practice 
and your dedication to band. 
     8th grade students selected were Bethany Brummel and Shaye Van Der Brink on trumpet, Miya Schiermeyer on 
clarinet, and Maddie Boonstra on flute.     7th graders selected were Faye DeGroot on alto sax, Janessa Van 
Bemmel on tenor sax, Ryan De Jong on baritone, Caden Westra on trombone, and Makenzie Westra on French 
horn. 
     In addition, Miya and Bethany received high honors when they were also selected for the All-Iowa Honor Band 
which will perform next May.  Congratulations students! 

 
Stop N Shop 
Stop N Shop: We still have 8 booth spaces available. If you’re thinking of having a booth - we would love to have 
you join us! Please contact Christiana Westra for more information. Thank-you! 
Stop N Shop Concessions 
Below is the Sign up for the Stop N Shop on November 2.  If you can't donate or make it to your scheduled work 
time, please find your own replacement.  Please have food and drink donations to Trinity by 9 AM on Saturday, 
November 2.  Please bring the pop and water cold.  Donations can also be dropped off Friday night.  Please have 
them marked "Stop N Shop Concessions" and put them in the fridge.  Money donations should be brought to the 
grade school office by Friday, November 1.  Thank-you for your help in making this a successful fundraiser for our 
school. 

Stop n' Shop Sign Up - Google Sheets 

 School Directory Corrections 

It has come to our attention that a few of the Board members phone numbers are not correct in the School Directory. 
Please make the following changes: 
Chad Andringa – 490-2990 
Mark Kooima – 470-9900 
Shane Davelaar – 539-8195 
Mike De Jager – 541-2368 
 
 
UPCOMING DATES 

OCTOBER  

21: Speech interscholastics at Rock Valley Chr. 

23: 2:30 dismissal   

25: 4th/5th chapel 

25: Picture retakes 

25: End of first quarter 

31: Report cards sent home 

 

NOVEMBER 

6: School Board meeting 

12: 2:30 dismissal 

25: Doon/Hull Choir/Band Program 

27: 2nd/3rd chapel 

27: Noon Dismissal 

28-29: Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Clayton Moss today, October 21! 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1J_jb4J7YuGRWD-mlZsfQb18EZcRFBwutzbbnBJhhQKU/edit?exids=71471476,71471470#gid=0

